

September 7, 2025
Pastor Trevor Jensen
Current Series: Fan the Flame:
The Bellows of Remembrance
2 Tim 1:1-5

Welcome Visitors!

Nursery care is available during service, as well as Children's Church for 5 years to 5th grade.

Nursery and preschool-aged children are located in a playroom downstairs.

The Wi-Fi code is: WelcomeGuest

Church Office Hours ~ Monday -Thursday 10AM to 1PM

If you would like to meet with one of the pastors, it does not need to be during office hours. Please email/text to schedule a time.

Pastor Trevor: trevor.jensen@cheneycc.org Pastor Stan: 509-607-5409

Deadline for bulletin announcements: If you have anything for the announcements please email, text or leave a note by **noon** on Wednesday.

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK

Today: CCM lunch at the Heins'

Monday: Holy Flame-Back to School Party (Salnave

Park-6:15pm)

Tuesday: Women's prayer time (Library-10am)

Tuesday: OCC Workday (Chapel-11am)

Wednesday: Men's Prayer time (Library-10am)

Wednesday: AWANA (Fellowship Hall-6:30pm)

Thursday: Women's Bible Study and Support Group

(Library-1pm)

Thursday: CCM Worship and Prayer- (Heins'-6:15pm)

Friday: Men's Bible Study (Sanctuary Foyer-6am)

Friday: Mother-in-law Prayer time (Library-9:30am)

Prayer Initiative

Prayer is the believer's offensive weapon to combat our enemies of the world, the flesh and the devil.

Each Sunday, a team of caring people will be up front to pray with anyone who wants to come share their requests. Please feel free to come forward to pray alone or with one of our Prayer Team.

Bring your burdens, concerns, confusion and all other matters to God's throne room of GRACE.

Save the Date:

September 16th Preschool Playdate (Fellowship Hall-9am)

September 17, AWANA (Fellowship Hall-6:30pm)

September 18th Church Board Meeting (Fellowship Hall-6:30pm)

September 20th Men's Breakfast (Fellowship Hall-8am)

September 20th-Gregg Teske Memorial (Sanctuary-1pm)

September 20th Nelson's Lesotho BBQ potluck (Fellowship Hall 4:30-7pm)

September 21, CCM Lunch at the Kings'

September 24, AWANA (Fellowship Hall-6:30pm)

September 25th Global Partners Meeting (Library 1pm)

September 26th NeighborFest at EWU (EWU quad-10am-2pm)

September 28th ChiliFest potluck after church services (details to follow)

AWANA starts on September 10th. We are still in need of leaders who want to impact the next generation for Jesus. Leaders commit to 90 minutes a week to come and serve and laugh and play and pray and teach and watch our community's children grow in their relationship with God.

If you would like to learn how you can be a part of this amazing ministry to kids in our church and all of Cheney, please contact Smitty.smith@cheneycc.org or Mickey.smith@cheneycc.org or 509-235-8045

Nelson's Lesotho BBQ, Saturday, September 20th

Come hear about life in Lesotho from Luke and Amy. The meal is at 5pm; 5:30-6:30pm for the presentation (with childcare). Please RSVP to Dawn Anderberg (509-359-0871). Let her know how many are coming, whether you can bring something and whether you will need childcare.

NeighborFest is here again!

Friday, Sept 26, 10a-2p on the EWU Quad. CCC will have a booth to let students know that they are welcome to come worship with us and share the love of the Lord.

The newly traditional ChiliFest will follow the next Sunday after church, Sept 28th. This is a potluck/contest event. Bring your best chili and enter to win great prizes (well prizes anyway). If chili is not your cup of tea, bring sides like sour cream, Fritos, shredded cheese, veggies, cornbread, salad and cookies (that college kids can take back to the dorm in baggies as a touch of home.)
And, bring a smile to welcome our new neighbors!

Gregg Teske

Gregg passed away on August 30th following a long battle. He is now resting joyfully in the loving arms of the Lord.

There will be a memorial service for Gregg on Saturday, Sept 20th at 1 pm here in the sanctuary. All are welcome.

Following the service, there will be a cookie reception in Richard's Chapel.





Dear CCC Family,

Thank you for your prayers and encouragement as you have walked with us these 8.5 years on Marylu's journey with cancer. We are slowly transitioning to hospice.

We have had many offers of meals and beautiful flowers which we unfortunately have to decline because of Ed's allergies. We do welcome care cards and especially value your prayers.

With love and gratitude,

Ed and Marilu Wade